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Ms. Kean:
On behalf of my client, DR Horton, please except this email as our formal request to table the
above item to the October 27, 2025 City Council meeting.
We continue to work closely with Planning & Zoning and the City Manager’s office to
understand the potential direction and changes to the Mobility Ordinance and depending on
those final changes are hopeful we can reach resolution on the remaining items needed to
bring this application before City Council.
 
We appreciate the City’s time and energies in working with us throughout this process.
 
 

 
  Steve Garrett, RLA
  Senior Partner
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